

Senator Venditto Brings Senior ID Card program to the Lindenhurst Memorial Library

MICHAEL VENDITTO April 24, 2015

ISSUE: LINDENHURST COMMUNITY



New York State Senator Michael Venditto, (R, C, I- Massapequa) recently partnered with the Suffolk County Sheriff's office and Senator Phil Boyle to sponsor a free Senior I.D. Program at the Lindenhurst Memorial Library. Over 80 Seniors who were able to take advantage of this opportunity to get a free Senior ID. Special thanks to Deputy Maurelli and Butch Langhorn from the Suffolk County Sheriff's office for helping to provide this service.